
Dear Valued Guest, 

We hope this message finds you well. In our continued effort to enhance your experience and 

ensure your safety, we are implementing some changes to our in-house dining protocols. 

New Protocols: 

• Mandatory reservations for all dining services. 

• Increased sanitation measures before and after each service. 

• Reduced seating capacity to ensure social distancing. 

• Contactless menu options available via QR codes. 

• Enhanced food preparation safety standards. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this transition. Our team is committed 

to providing you with a safe and enjoyable dining experience. 

Thank you for being a valued guest. We look forward to welcoming you soon! 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


